
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st May 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

School closes today for 5 days INSET and one week half term. School reopens, at the normal 

times on Monday 7th June 2021. 

Staggered start and end of day times will stay the same. Lunchtimes will stay the same. PE Days 

will stay the same. There are no changes to times or timetables on our return. Sadly, we are still 

not permitted to do end of year performances and invite you in to school but we will be making use 

of technology to produce a virtual event. 

Our COVID risk assessments are on our web site and this was reviewed on Monday 17 th May and 

will stay the same on our return.  

Thank you for all your support this half term you have helped to keep all our children and families 

safe. Hopefully, the restrictions will continue to lift and you and your family will be able to enjoy 

time out and time together again. 

Have a lovely half term. Fingers crossed for some nicer weather. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

M Mallon 

Headteacher 
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